
Dear Committe Members: 

As veteran homeschoolers and current residents of Maine, we request you remove 
homeschoolers as intended beneficiaries of these bills. As a Maine homeschool family, we 
knowingly and willingly bear the burden of cost associated with home education. We do not 
wish to transfer this burden onto Maine taxpayers. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Michael and Jodi Mills
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